

Golf-Shop Phone - (662) 329-8964 Fax # - (662) 327-6904 www.elmlakegolfcourse.com

Golf Shop News

With the weather forecast we have been forced to postpone this month's Family Night until May 11th. Jumpers Inflatables will be on site starting at 6:30pm with our movie, <u>The Sandlot</u>, beginning at 7:45. Hamburgers, hot dogs, popcorn, snacks and beverages available for purchase. This event is open to all members and homeowners.

On Friday, May 10th we will have a 2-player scramble in memory of Frank Culver. This event will be played at 9:00am and will include Frank's favorite meal after play, breakfast. Signup forms are available in the golf shop.

The 2013 Club Match Play Championship will begin on Friday, May 24th. Signup is now posted in the clubhouse with a registration deadline of Monday, May 20th at 5pm. You will be given from 2-3 weeks to play each match until a winner is decided.

The first Club Stroke Play Championship will take place on June 1st and 2nd. Invitations will be sent to all Elm Lake members. The course will be closed on June 1st due to this event and 2 small corporate outings. We encourage all members to play in this first time event!

Signup for the 2013 Couples League has begun. We will start the couples league on May 3rd @ 5:30pm. This is a 2-player scramble format spanning the 2013 golf season. We will play every other Friday for a total of 11, 9-hole matches. This is a great way to spend those summer evenings and spend time with your fellow golfers. Please participate in this league so we can keep it going. Thank you.

The CLRA will begin their golf league at 5:30pm on June 4th this year. The league will be meeting on Tuesdays this year instead of Thursdays. Visit <u>clra.net</u> for more information.

Elm Lake has a new website. Be sure to log on to www.elmlakegolfcourse.com and browse around the new site. Save the website in your favorites to keep updated on all events.

Our Condolences

On April 21, 2013 long time member and Elm Lake homeowner P.K. Jaynes passed away at the age of 82. Our thoughts and prayers are with the Jaynes family during this difficult time.

On the night of April 22, 2013 Elm Lake stockholder Bill McGovern passed away. He passed in his sleep while taking a nap.

Clubhouse

Attention Ladies!! Join us for lunch and crafts the 1st Tuesday of each month. See the flyers posted on bulletin board and mailbox for more info. We will meet May 7th at 11 am at the Clubhouse. Sign up for our email list so you will know what to bring with you each month.

ALL member events, couples leagues, airifications, family nights, etc. have been scheduled for 2013. You can view all upcoming events on the online calendar at

www.elmlakegolfcourse.com. Please view the schedule now so you can participate in as many club events as possible. Dates and times are subject to changes.

We post all monthly newsletters online so you can view them at any time.

From the Course

Here in North Mississippi we are not used to having much of a Spring so we have had to be patient with the weather. With some long due warmer temperatures we are beginning to see grass growth on the greens. In a few weeks we will be able to see if the nematode preventatives have been beneficial to the problem areas.

We have built a junior-sized baseball field at the end of the driving range. The field is available for use by anyone who wishes to do so.

Don't forget about Pickleball!! You can use the court for Free and check out the paddles in the golf shop.

From The Grill

<u>Choose From</u>: Sandwiches, Salads, Appetizers, Meat +3 sides, dessert and daily specials.

Specials

Monday Pot Roast Friday Catfish

Red Beans / Rice

Saturday BBQ Pork

Sunday Turkey & Dressing

Pot Roast

Call Jim and Stacy for Catering for your next party or office function.

Do you live at Elm Lake? Call your order in and it will be ready for you to pick up on your way home. Call the grill at 662-329-8964.